
Save the Dates 

 

21 March 2012 (evening) 

and  

22 March 2012 (afternoon) 

 

On the evening of 21 March 2012, the Allan Simpson Memorial Fund, in 

conjunction with the Manitoba League of Persons with Disabilities (MLPD), the 

Council of Canadians with Disabilities (CCD), the Manitoba Disabilities Issues 

Office, and the Social Planning Council of Winnipeg will be hosting a gathering to 

celebrate accomplishments that have made Manitoba more accessible and 

inclusive of people with disabilities. We will be recognizing elected officials who 

have championed access and inclusion. The celebration will be followed by a 

symposium on the afternoon of 22 March 2012 which will examine the 

disproportionate poverty experienced by Manitobans with disabilities. 

 

The Allan Simpson Memorial Fund (ASMF), established to recognize Allan’s 

contribution to the disability movement, supports community development and 

team building among people with disabilities. The ASMF is administered by The 

Winnipeg Foundation. 

 

If you have any questions about our request, please do not hesitate to phone 

Clare Simpson or Laurie Beachell at CCD (Tel: 947-0303). 


